
Annexure - VII 

Annexure: Anti-Ragging Undertaking - Important Notice for Students 

The University Grants Commission (UGC) has revised the procedure for students to file an Anti-Ragging 

Undertaking. This revision signifies a move towards a completely digitized system, aiming to streamline 

the process and enhance accessibility.  

Key Changes 

1. Online Undertaking: Students are no longer required to submit any hard/printed affidavit related to 

Anti-Ragging to the institute.  

2. Centralized Portal: The mandatory Anti-Ragging Undertaking must be completed online by all students 

on the official website: (http://www.antiragging.in/).  

Students can access the portal from anywhere with an internet connection and complete the undertaking at 

their own pace.   

Upon accessing (http://www.antiragging.in/), students will encounter a user-friendly interface guiding 

them through the online undertaking process. This process may involve: 

* Registering with basic information (name, registration number, etc.) 

* Reading and understanding the detailed description of ragging and its consequences. 

* Answering questions related to anti-ragging awareness and commitment. 

* Submitting the online undertaking electronically. 

The online Anti-Ragging Undertaking system embodies a progressive approach towards fostering a safe 

and inclusive learning environment. We remain committed to upholding a zero-tolerance policy against 

ragging and encourage all students to actively participate in creating a culture of mutual respect and 

dignity within our institution. This annexure replaces the previously attached document in the prospectus 

regarding Anti-Ragging Undertaking. Please refer to (http://www.antiragging.in/) for the most current 

information and procedures. 

STUDENTS MUST ATTACH A COPY OF THE FILLED ONLINE AFFIDAVIT FORM AT THE 

TIME OF ADMISSION. 
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